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27th February 2024
Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 1 Sacrewell Farm Trip
23rd and 24th April 2024

Wehave arranged a visit for our Year 1 children to go to Sacrewell Farm on the following dates:

Tuesday 23rd April - Broadway and Pixar

Wednesday 24th April - Hollywood and Universal

This will be a great day out for the children where they will enjoy a tractor ride and find out about
how to care for different animals. There will also be an opportunity for them tomeet some of the
smaller animals up close. This will be a great experience for the children and give them an
understanding of caring for animals and the environment.

The trip will take place during the school day so children need to arrive promptly to school by 8.30am
on the day of the trip. All children will be required to wear school uniform andwill also needwellies
as it will bemuddy!Wewill be back in time for the end of the school day.

Children will be providedwith a packed lunch to take with them and their teacher will ask the
children closer to the timewhat they would like to have in their sandwich. (Cheese, Egg or Tuna). If
youwould prefer to bring a packed lunch from home this is fine.

The cost for this trip will be £21.00 andwill include the coach journey, the entrance ticket for
Sacrewell and the experiences detailed above. This can be paid in 1 payment of £21.00 or 2
instalments of £15.00 and a further £6.00

To give permission for your child to attend, please go to theMCAS app and click on the Trips tab and
go toAvailable Trips.
Select the trip and select the paymentmethod youwould prefer.

- Option 1 - Add £15.00 deposit and then 1 further instalment of £6.00
- Option 2 - Pay the £21.00 in full



Youwill be asked to give consent for your child to go on the trip andmake the payment you have
chosen. This will confirm your child’s place on the trip and youwill then see this trip under the
Enrolled Trips section.

Please contact the school office with any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Angier andMiss Barnes
Vice Principals


